
 

 
2020 Cactus & Pine AF-2 Affiliate Secondary Membership Renewal  

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Cactus and Pine Golf Course Superintendents Association we would 
like to thank you for considering your Membership Renewal for 2019. We are truly grateful and appreciative 

your continued participation, support, loyalty and sponsorships!  
We cannot do it Without You!!! 

Your membership is a valuable asset to your professional success.  The opportunity to meet superintendents, 
assistant superintendents, and other golf industry leaders provides you with networking advantages.  The 
Chapter works closely with our vendor members and encourages the superintendent and his crew to use 
products and services provided by Cactus and Pine, GCSA Affiliate Members.   We’re here to serve you! 

 

As many of you are aware of, Cactus & Pine has become instrumental in many of the challenges the Golf 
Course Industry is currently facing. We not only have attended many of the important Central Arizona Project 

meetings, ADWR, ADEQ events, State, County & City Task Force and Political gatherings, attended National 
Golf Day and had representation in Washington, DC on the WOTUS bill. We also had our fourth Informative 

Town Hall Meeting Regarding Water for Turfgrass in Arizona to highlight the major economic impact the 
Turfgrass Industry has on Arizona’s economy! 

A New Group was formed, The Arizona Alliance for Golf with Cactus & Pine spearheading the Water & 
Legislative Entity to assist in better serving our Members! We also completed the 2019 Best Management 

Practices Template Supporting the Turfgrass Industry in Arizona and raised awareness. 

Please continue to monitor our website at www.cactusandpine.com for a listing of forthcoming events and 
meetings.  The Education and Membership Committees have an exciting roster of educational sessions and fun 
adventures for our members and their families. We will again offer more opportunities to be educated, to play 

golf, to socialize and administer camaraderie! We appreciate any of your suggestions and ideas! 

Please note that we are again offering our AF-2 All-Inclusive Membership for just $440.00 that includes your 
membership price and 7 Cactus & Pine Seminars, 6 of which include golf, Including our Summer Golf Get Away!   

Our All Inclusive Membership option is NON Transferable! 
 

The enclosed application will serve as your Renewal Invoice & Receipt.  
Receipts are sent to you only if you are charging your membership renewal.  

We do accept Visa, Master Card & AMEX for membership renewals. (A 3% Processing fee will be assessed) 

Memberships Are Due By Friday, March 6th, 2020 
Thank you very much! Sincerely, Your Board of Directors & Carmella 

10685 N. 69th Street Scottsdale, AZ 85254           480-609-6778         480-348-5976 Fax 
                  www.cactusandpine.com    carmella@cactusandpine.com XXXXXXXXXX 
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